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Establish a Standard Surgical Flow? ” was reviewed and approved by the 

ethics committee of the Second Affiliated Hospital Zhejiang University School 

of Medicine. 

                                               Jiang-Tao Li 

Department of General Surgery,  

The Second Affiliated Hospital, College of Medicine,  

Zhejiang University, Hangzhou, China.  

Address: No.88 jiefang road, Hangzhou, China. 310009.  

Email: zrljt@zju.edu.cn 

 


